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We’ve been busy over here trying to gain membership and get some rides in between the rain. We have doubled membership thanks to Robb and his great PR abilities. The motorcycle show was great turnout this year, after the last year's closing.

Our May Awareness ride was a bit cool, and a bit drizzly, but overall, fun was had by all who attended!

Last weekend, our favorite meet-up spot for rides put on a wonderful fundraiser for one of our own. Shout out to Jackson Street Bar and Grill. Our treasurer went through major surgery with a hard road ahead of her. We wish her strength and continued success in treatments going forward.

I want to thank, Ben, our newest road captain, for doing a great job with putting on a “fun” ride, rain or shine every Saturday.

Riding season is here!!
Get out, enjoy and ride safe
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